
  

Re-Submission 
 
 

 The design engineer is required to provide a re-submittal and 
comment response letter for the initial plan review. This may be 
emailed to the Public Utilities Department at:  

PUDevelopment@joliet.gov  

 The changes to plans must be demarcated on the drawings to 
highlight changes. The reviewer again has 48 hours to review the 
resubmission for completeness. The 10-working day clock is 
triggered again after the 48-hour evaluation period.  

 Missing information from the initial submission needs to be 
provided before a new review can begin.  

 The developer generally provides up to three submissions. Those 
submissions are usually enough to resolve outstanding issues. 
There are times where submissions are poorly done and fall far 
short of meeting the intent of Joliet’s requirements. In those 
cases, additional fees are assessed to the developer.  
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